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I helped get Measure 114 on the ballot and voted for it.  It is extremely distressing 

that, although the majority of voters supported it, it has not been able to be 

implemented for several years because of court delays.   

 

Now it’s time to take this one step  to get it smoothly implemented this session. 

 

Thank you, 

 

Mary 

 


